
LEOVEGAS’ APPLICATION FOR DE-LISTING HAS BEEN APPROVED

LeoVegas AB (publ)’s (“LeoVegas”) application for de-listing has now been approved by Nasdaq 
Stockholm. The last day of trading in LeoVegas’ shares at Nasdaq Stockholm will be 22 
September 2022.

As previously announced, LeoVegas has applied for de-listing of the company’s shares from Nasdaq Stockholm. 
Nasdaq Stockholm has now approved the application and resolved that the last day of trading will be Thursday 22 
September 2022.

FOR FURTHER INFORMATION, PLEASE CONTACT

Daniel Valiollahi, Director of Communications and Public Affairs
+46 (0) 70 110 29 34, daniel.valiollahi@leovegasgroup.com
Philip Doftvik, Director of Investor Relations and Corporate Finance 
+46 73 512 07 20, philip.doftvik@leovegasgroup.com

ABOUT LEOVEGAS MOBILE GAMING GROUP

LeoVegas vision and position is ”King of Casino”. The global group LeoVegas Mobile Gaming Group offers games 
on Casino, Live Casino, Bingo and Sport. The parent company LeoVegas AB (publ.) is located in Sweden and its 
operations are mainly located in Malta. The company’s shares are listed on Nasdaq Stockholm. www.leovegasgroup.
com
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